THOMAS A. DUGAN

709 BLOOMFIELD BLVD. Registered ProfeSSional Engineer 1007 NORTH DUSTIN
OFFICE PH. 325-9184 HOME PH. 325-5694
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICD

September 21, 1962

Mr. Emery Arnold

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Agtec, New Mexico

Dear lr, Arnold:

In reference to your letter dated August 1, 1962
Ploneer Production Corporation has constructed a firewall
around the tank of their Airport #2 well in Section 8,
T29N, R13W,. h ‘ o

Very truly yours,
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